
From:  Roberts, Melissa <MelissaRoberts@fdle.state.fl.us> 
To:  'VolusiaExposed.Com' <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  FDLE Public Records Request 2011-829: Ric\hard Gardner 
Date:  Mon, 8 Aug 2011 13\:14:10 -0400 

To Whom It May Concern:

RE:     Public Records Request 2011-829
        Richard Gardner

Searches were conducted through FDLE's files for records based on the 
information you provided. After conducting searches, we were unable 
to find any records related to your request.
        
Please be advised that you may wish to submit your request with the 
Volusia County Beach Patrol.

Sincerely,

Melissa Roberts
Administrative Assistant 
Office of General Counsel
Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Post Office Box 1489
Tallahassee, FL 32302
850-410-7676
MelissaRoberts@fdle.state.fl.us. 

-----Original Message-----
From: VolusiaExposed.Com [mailto:VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2011 9:14 AM
To: PublicRecords
Subject: Request for Public Records

To Whom it may concern:

We make the following public records request.

The CJSTC 77 form for Volusia County Beach Patrol Officer (VCBP) 
Richard
Gardner and any attached investigative reports filed by the VCBP
regarding the CJSTC 77 Employment Background investigation.

Any CJSTC 78 forms filed on this particular officer.
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We would prefer that these records be electronically sent to the 
below
email address. Should there be a fee for these records, we shall 
forward
the fee via U.S. Mail.

Please advise.

Thank You

Volusiaexposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

On July 14th, we made this request to James Martin
(jamesmartin@fdle.state.fl.us) but have not received any response.
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